
 
 
 
 

16 October 2023 
 
Pantomime Visit – FS2 and Year 1 – Cinderella 
 
We have arranged for FS2 and Year 1 to visit The Lamproom Theatre in Barnsley to see Cinderella.  The 
visit is on Tuesday 12 December 2023.   
 
The cost this year will be £16.00 per child which includes transport.  We are delighted to inform you that 
school has been able to massively subsidise the cost of the Panto this year from school funds.  If it 
wasn’t for your continued support this wouldn’t be possible, so thank you. 
 
Should you wish your child to participate, please arrange to pay £8.00 by Friday 10 November 2023 and 
the remaining balance of £8.00 by Monday 27 November 2023 via School Gateway, or alternatively the 
full balance of £16.00 by Friday 10 November 2023.    
 
Please complete and return the slip below, together with the attached consent form, as soon as 
possible but not later than Friday 10 November 2023, as we have to finalise numbers with the theatre. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Heather Garth Primary Academy 
 
 

 
 

Pantomime – Tuesday 12 December 2023 – Cinderella – FS2 & Year 1 
 
Child’s name_________________________________________     Year  ____________    
                                                                         
I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £16.00 on School Gateway.       
 
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay £8.00 before Friday 10 November 2023 and the 
remaining balance of £8.00 before Monday 27 November 2023.   
 
I would like my child to go on the visit and will pay the full balance of £16.00 before Friday 10 
November 2023.   
 
 
Print Name _______________________________________  Date ____________________ 
 
 

 


